
                                                                       Meeting of the Staff Council  

                                                                                     (19.12.2020) 

A meeting of the Guru Nanak College Staff Council was held today i.e. 19.12.2020 at 1.00 pm in the 

Women's wing  Campus of the College. 

 The following members were present:- 

1. P. Shekhar – Principal (In the Chair)  

2. Dr. Sanjay Prasad 

3. Dr. Ranjana Das  

4. Dr. Neeta Ojha  

5. Dr. Sarita Madesia 

6.  Prof. Anuradha  Kumari 

7. Prof. Snehal Goswami  

8. Prof. Abhishek Kumar Sinha  

9. Prof. Sonu Prasad Yadav  

10. Prof. Pinky Kumari  

11. Prof. Priyanka Sharma  

12. Prof. Pratima Kumari  

13. Kiran Kumari Singh  

14. Prof. Sarita Kumari  

15. Prof. Suraiya Jamal  

16. Prof. Karuna Singh 

17. Prof. Sanjay Sinha  

18. Prof. Dipak Kumar 

19. Prof. Santosh Kumar  

20. Prof. Chiranjeet Adhikari  

21. Prof. Suchitra  

22. Prof. BisheshwariBhattacharjee 

23. Prof. Piyush Agarwal  

24. Prof. Daljeet Singh  

25. Prof. Arnab Sarkhel 

26. Dr. Mina Malkhandi 

27. Prof. Annu Kumari  

 

 

Proceedings:- 

1. The proceedings of the previous meeting were read and confirmed. 

2. The Principal informed the members of the staff council that in the light of Govt/JAC 

notification we have to start face to face classes of  Intermediate 2nd year (IA/ I Com) on and 

from 21st December 2020. Students who are willing to join classes will have to come with a 

consent letter duly signed by their parents/guardian. 

It was decided to start classes in both the campuses as per routine. Classes will be held 

between 11.30 am and 1.30 pm. 

He instructed two Professors In- Charge to prepare routine accordingly and get it approved . 



3. Prof. Dipak Kumar and Prof. Santosh Kumar were given the responsibility of coordinating the 

face to face classes in Bhuda Campus and Bank More Campusrespectively during the 

Christmas holidays as they have been given the responsibility of officiating as Prof. In-Charge 

. 

4. The Principal informed the staff councilmembers  that syllabus of Intermediate 2nd year has 

been revised/reduced due to  pandemicand this must be communicated to the concerned 

students . He also shared the pattern of question and marking scheme notified by the JAC.  

5. He instructed all HODs that part time teachers engaging online as well as face to face classes 

will prepare their bill accordingly. 

6. The matter of New UG syllabus of BBMK University came for discussion. The Principal was 

informed by the  heads of the department of Economics, History, Political Science that they 

are aware of the new syllabus and the same has already been shared with students. 

7. The Principal congratulated Prof. Daljeet Singh, Prof. Piyush Agarwal and Mr. Dubey,an 

alumnus of our college and an Advocate for the effort they have made in getting Alumni 

Association of GNC registered with the proper authorities  . 

8. The Principal instructed all HODs to prepare departmental presentation in the soft version 

i;e PPT. They must prepare themselves for NAAC peer team visit.  

He asked all regular teachers to come to college on a regular basis from 4th January 2021. 

9. The matter of  marking scheme of Internal Examination/ Mid Semester Examination came up 

for discussion, and a consensus was arrived at .  

 

There being no other matter, the meeting ended with a vote of thanks to the chair. 

 

 

 


